
 
AITSL Board Meeting Report: 10 June 2016 

 
 

TEMAG and Initial Teacher Education  
The Board received an update on progress in implementing the Federal Government’s 
response to the Teacher Education Ministerial Advisory Group (TEMAG).  This included a 
progress update on the implementation of the revised Accreditation of Initial Teacher 
Education in Australia: Standards and Procedures.  

 
More information about AITSL’s work on the Federal Government’s response to TEMAG 
and the ITE reforms is available here.  
 
Work Plan 
The Board reviewed the AITSL Work Plan for 2016-17.    
 
School Leadership Expert Standing Committee  
The Board was given a report from the School Leadership Expert Standing Committee.  
 
The next meeting of the AITSL Board will be held on 25 July 2016. 

http://www.aitsl.edu.au/initial-teacher-education/ite-reform

